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From: Jon Wellinghoff [mailto:jon.wellinghoff@ferc.gov]

Sent: Sunday, December 02, 2012 5:32 PM

To: Weisenmiller, Robert@Energy

Cc: David Leo Morenoff; James "Jim" Pederson

Subject: Re: Support for Huntington Units 3 and 4 under Reliability Must-Run Contract

Thank you Bob. I will put your letter and this email in the case file.
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On Thu, Nov 29, 2012 at 4:15 PM, Weisenmiller, Robert@Energy

<Robert. Weisenmiller@energy.ca.gov> wrote:
Dear Chairman Jon Wellinghoff:

Today, the California Energy Commission unanimously approved the license amendment for
Huntington Beach Units 3 and 4 to synchronous condensers.

| then filed a letter with FERC that supports the California Independent System Operator’s
(CAISO) FERC filing in ER13-3351 to operate Huntington Beach Units 3 and 4 as synchronous
condensers under a reliability must-run contract. The same letter was submitted under
Declaratory Order EL13-21-000 stating that consent from BE CA LLC and JP Morgan Ventures
Energy Corporation is not needed to proceed with the RMR contract.

| urge you to consider the CAISO’s request and approve both of them.

Sincerely,
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ROBERT B. WEISENMILLER
Chair

California Energy Commission
(916) 654-5036

12/10/2012



